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COVID Spring Booster: 2025 

The National Booking System opens on 25 March to 

book appointments from 1 April.   

If you or someone you know can’t get online, book by 

calling 119 free of charge, where a translator is 

available if needed. 

You can get a COVID-19 vaccine if you: 

- are aged 75 or over (including those who will be 75 

by 17 June 2025) 

- are aged 6 months to 74 years and have a weakened 

immune system due to a health condition or treatment 

- live in a care home for older adults 

Spotlight on the Ashville team…  

Dr Mohammad Rashidy joined 

Ashville in 2018 as a GP Partner. 

He works at the practice full 

time. Many of you will know how 

thorough and caring he is with 

his patients. We’re very lucky to 

have him.  

 

 

Mean and green mac and cheese recipe 

This healthier take on a family favourite is creamy, colourful and 

packed full of veg. 

Prep: 10 mins 

Cook: 50 mins 

Serves 6 

Click here for nutritional information and the recipe.  

 

10 stress busters 

If you're stressed, whether by your job or something more 

personal, the first step to feeling better is to identify the cause. 

For more info, and to watch the video (left), click here.  

file:///C:/Users/magnus%20nelson/OneDrive%20-%20NHS/Management/NEWSLETTER/nhs.uk/bookcovid
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/vegetable-mac-and-cheeese/
https://www.nhs.uk/mental-health/self-help/guides-tools-and-activities/tips-to-reduce-stress/
https://www.nhs.uk/mental-health/self-help/guides-tools-and-activities/tips-to-reduce-stress/
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Snapshot of recent Friends & Family Feedback, APRIL 2025). Click here for all results.  

 

 Are you aware that the practice has a Patient 

Participation Group?  We are looking for people of 

any age, gender or background to discuss any changes 

or ideas you may have for the surgery.  

If you would like to join the group, and become 

involved in the development and improvement of the 

practice and its services, then please email: 

ashville.surgery@nhs.net 

 

https://ashvillesurgery.co.uk/friends-and-family-test-results/

